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P.RPC.5032.25.2024.AA 

 

Notice to Skippers no. 37/2024 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal Laws of 2024, item 1087) and 

Art. 43 (6) of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2024, item 395) the 

Regional Water Management Board in Poznań informs that:  

Due to the expansion of the bridge in the town of Rudzica along district roads No. 3212P, from September 

23, 2024 to December 31, 2024 , the waterway on the Ślesiński Canal at km 3+600 is closed to shipping.  

There is a possibility to sail under the bridge on weekends until the end of September, and on weekdays 

(Monday - Friday) after prior arrangement with the construction manager, min. 3 days before planned 

crossing (tel. +48 538 058 925, e-mail: tomasz.ulewicz@strabag.com). 

We will inform you about the opening of the waterway and the possibility of crossing again with an 

appropriate notice. 

For more detailed information regarding current navigation conditions, please contact the ZPH Kanał Ślesiński 

from Monday to Friday (+48 532 032 453) or check the information published in the Navigation Updates on 

the website: http://www.gov.pl/web/wody-polskie-poznan  
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